
From: realtorinpei [mailto:melaniepressrealestate@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 7:25 AM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>; jdfoxmla@assembly.pe.ca 
Subject: Proposed DP Murphy Gas Station ‐ Borden Carlton 

Dear Mr. MacEwan 

Please take this email as our opposition to the application for DP Murphy’s proposed gas station in Borden 
Carleton. 

In a small community 3 gas station is more that adequate to serve those that reside there, those that work there 
and visiting public using the bridge.  

IRAC’s acceptance of this application would do nothing but harm family businesses, businesses who have 
served their community for generations. 

Borden Carleton is not the place for another gas station and we urge you to listen to community members and 
concerned islanders on this matter. 

Kind regards 

Melanie and Paul Press 

Cc: Jamie Fox MLA, District 19, Borden - Kinkora 

--  

Melanie Press 
Broker | Owner | Realtor® 

Click the links to follow my socials  
My Website | Facebook | Instagram | Pinterest | Impress Website 

Note: Emails are not checked immediately; if your matter requires an urgent response, please call (902) 
394 7071. 

This email message including attachments is confidential and may be privileged. Any unauthorized distribution or 
disclosure is prohibited.  If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately and delete the email 
and any attachments from your computer system and records. 

Registered Business Address: PO Box 166, Cornwall, PE C0A 1H0 




